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Councilmember Marni von Wilpert � � �

Committee on the Environment Priorities for 2022 

Thank you to Chair Lacava for the opportunity to share niy priorities for the development of the 
2022 Environment Committee work plan. I am honored to serve on this incredibly important and 
impactful Committee. I look forward to working with my fellow Environment Committee 
Members and members of the public as we address San Diego's short- and long-term 
environmental priorities. 

The people of San Diego are proud of our environment. Our oceans, bays, hiking and biking 
trails provide us with the great quality oflife we value. We as a City must take action to protect 
the environment, so that the next generation can enjoy the outdoors for years to come. We must 
make our communities more resilient to the increasing impacts of climate change, such as 
wildfires, sea level rise, worsening droughts, and air pollution. We also need to prioritize 
updating and implementing our long-term environmental planning documents such as the 
Climate Action Plan (CAP), Zero Waste Plan, and Watershed Asset Management Plan (W AMP). 
In addition, the committee should focus on strengthening our economy by continuing to promote 
the creation of good, green jobs. It is essential that every family and every neighborhood in San 
Diego has access to clea�, reliable energy and a healthy environment. 

My priorities for the Environment Committee for 2022 include, but are not limited to the 
following: 

• Climate Action Plan Update and Implementation

o In November 2021, the Environment Committee heard an informational item
from the Sustainability Department shortly after the release of the Draft Climate
Action Plan update. This informational presentation highlighted the upcoming
public engagement efforts that would be undertaken prior to corning back to the
Environment Committee and City Council for adoption. In 2022, the Environment
.Committee should work with the Sustainability Department to move the update of
the Climate Action Plan forward as soon as possible. After adoption, the
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